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Teton County Wildlife Vehicle Collision Report 2017-2018 
 
Jackson, WY - A total of 181 wildlife-vehicle collisions (WVCs) were recorded in the 
2017-2018 Teton County Wildlife-Vehicle Collision Report. The annual report, compiled 
by the Jackson Hole Wildlife Foundation, includes incidents recorded between May 
2017 and April 2018. This total represents a 50% decline in WVCs between the same 
months of 2016-2017. The decrease was largely driven by a decline in mule deer 
casualties, which dropped from 265 in 2016-2017 to 105 in 2017-2018. Both elk (49) 
and moose (20) casualties saw slight increases. 
  
This continues a trend of sharp peaks and valleys corresponding largely with winter 
severity. The relatively mild winter in 2017-2018, combined with the effects of a severe 
winter in 2016-2017, partly explains the sharp decrease in WVCs from May 2017 
through April 2018. Winter 2016-2017's high mule deer mortality rate also likely led to 
localized population declines, which could have contributed to the WVC decline. 
  
While the report confirms the number of WVCs decreased on the majority of roads in 
Teton County, 2017-2018 was a bad year for moose causalities along Wyoming 
Highway 22, which saw 14 confirmed moose collisions - an increase from 8 in 2016-
2017, and 5 in 2015-2016. Two moose WVCs were recorded on Wyoming Highway 390 
in the 2017-2018 reporting year. 
  
The Teton County Wildlife-Vehicle Collision Report combines annual WVC data from 
the Wyoming Department of Transportation, the Wyoming Game and Fish Department, 
and Nature Mapping Jackson Hole (a program of the Jackson Hole Wildlife Foundation). 
WVCs occurring in Grand Teton National Park are excluded from this report, as the park 
maintains its own database. 
 
The 2017-2018 report was delayed to ensure data integrity as public agency databases 
were combined. The 2018-2019 report (May 2018-April 2019) will be available later this 
summer. This database is likely a significant underestimate of WVC occurrences in 
Teton County, as many collisions go unreported or animals are hit and die out of sight 
from roads. 
 
Visit jhwildlife.org to read the full report. 
 
 



ABOUT JACKSON HOLE WILDLIFE FOUNDATION 
 
Founded in 1993, the Jackson Hole Wildlife Foundation (JHWF) works to promote ways 
for our community to live compatibly with wildlife. It accomplishes its mission primarily 
through on-the-ground projects that it guides in collaboration with agencies, 
organizations and private land owners. Through its Nature Mapping Jackson Hole 
program, it gathers and disseminates wildlife data that informs wildlife-friendly policies 
and educates the public on how to reduce potential conflict with our wild neighbors while 
increasing local knowledge of all wildlife species. JHWF has utilized thousands of 
volunteers in its Wildlife Friendlier Fencing Program over the past two decades to 
remove or improve more than 200 miles of fences for the benefit of migrating wildlife. 
 
Since 1996, JHWF has introduced a variety of measures to reduce wildlife-vehicle 
collisions (WVCs) on Teton County highways. JHWF’s Give Wildlife a Brake program 
has strategically installed fixed radar signs and mobile digital message signs to protect 
wildlife in collision “hotspots” identified in its comprehensive Teton County Wildlife-
Vehicle Collisions Database and in its corresponding “hotspot” maps. 
 


